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If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Miss Kirby – hk116@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we will be learning about… 
English – The Magic Paintbrush 
Maths – Place Value, Addition and Subtraction (column method) 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Iron Man by Ted Hughes 
Science – Light 
History – The Stone Age 
Art - Patterns 

This week’s spellings are: 
 

painted        dropped         skipped        shopped       jumped        clapped 
 

Adding the suffix – ed 
If a word ends in two consonants, just add – ed. 
If a word ends in a short vowel sound a, e, i, o, u and a consonant, we double the consonant before adding – 
ed.  
 
Your child will be tested next week on Friday 23rd October. Please use the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check section in your 
child’s Homework Log to practise these spellings.  

Homework:  

The homework we set the children in Year 3 links to and supports the learning we do at school. Please ensure your child 

completes the following homework each week: 

 Reading at least three times a week and log this in their Homework Logs 

 Practising their six weekly spellings using the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check section in their Homework Logs 

 Logging into My Maths and completing the two tasks set 

 Logging into Spelling Shed and completing the three spelling games 

My Maths -  https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login 
Spelling Shed - https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/ 

If you need any help with logins or are having trouble accessing the online homework platforms, please email your child’s 

class teacher.  

Homework Logs: 

Your child needs to have their Homework Log in school every day. They will need them to complete quizzes, log their spelling 

results and for some Computing lessons. Homework logs should then go home each day so the children can access their 

homework using the logins at the back of the logs.  

Poppies:  

From Monday 19th October till Friday 23rd October the Year 3 children will have the poppies and commemorative items 
available for them to purchase. If you would like your child to purchase a poppy please send the money into school with 
them next week.    
Ventilation in classrooms:  
Increasing ventilation in our classrooms is crucial to minimise the risk and spread of the virus. Therefore, we are opening 
external doors and windows to help ventilate our classrooms. However, we do not want children to be too cold in school as a 
result of this. We are therefore allowing children to come to school in an extra layer of clothing. This could be an extra 
undergarment such as a vest underneath their school shirt, or an over garment such as a hoody over their school 
uniform. Any over garments worn by the children must be in line with our school uniform policy (so please stick to 
unbranded hoodies and sweatshirts in the school colours).   

Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby 
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